OUR MOTHER OF PERPETUAL HELP PARISH
COMING EVENTS - February 2018

MEN’S FELLOWSHIP BREAKFAST: Our Mother of Perpetual Help will host a Men’s Fellowship
Breakfast on Saturday, February 17" at 8:30AM, in the Parish hall (81 Maple St. North New
Liskeard). This breakfast is open to all men of faith.

ASH WEDNESDAY MASS at Our Mother of Perpetual Help Parish will take place on Wednesday,
February 14" at 7:00 P.M. and at 5:00 P.M. at St. Patrick’s Parish in Cobalt.

DAY OF EUCHARISTIC ADORATION: Our Mother of Perpetual Help Parish will be hosting days
of Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament every Friday of Lent (February 16™ and 23) from 12:00
P.M. until 4:00 P.M. in the Church. All are welcome to come and spend some quiet time with the
Lord in prayer. For more information, please contact the office at 705-647-5035.

EUCHRE & DESSERT PARTY: Our Mother of Perpetual Help will be hosting a euchre and dessert
party on Saturday, February 24" at 7:30 P.M. There is no admission charge but participants are
asked to bring a plate of your favourite dessert to share. Everyone is invited to join us for an
evening of cards and fun! For more information please contact the office at 705-647-5035.

OUR MOTHER OF PERPETUAL HELP SHROVE TUESDAY PANCAKE SUPPER will take place
Tuesday, February 13" from 5:00 P.M. to 6:30 P.M. The Knights of Columbus are our hosts and
they welcome you and your family to begin Lent with this annual event. A free will offering will be
gratefully accepted. For more information please call the office at 705-647-5035.

STATIONS OF THE CROSS: Each Friday, during the Season of Lent (February 16™ and 23")
Saint Patrick’s Parish in Cobalt will be celebrating the Stations of the Cross at 7:00 P.M. We
encourage you to come out and participate in this traditional devotion. For more information,
please contact the office at 705-647-5035.

LET THE CHILDREN COME TO ME PROGRAM: Our Mother of Perpetual Help Parish offers a
children's program (for children from JK until grade three) each Sunday during our 11:00 A.M.
Mass. The children are dismissed downstairs just after Mass begins and return at the time of the
offertory procession. During their time together they hear the gospel read at their level and work
on an activity or craft based on the theme of the gospel. For further information, call the Parish
Office at 705-647-5035.

OMPH IS NOW ON FACEBOOK: Check our new facebook page at facebook.com/OMPH.NL and
stay up to date on the latest happenings in the http://www.facebook.com/OMPH.NLParish.

WEEKLY OMPH E-BULLETIN: If you would like to receive the weekly e-bulletin from Our Mother
of Perpetual Help Parish, please email omphoffice@gmail.com. Stay in touch with all the latest
news and events on a weekly basis.

PARISH WEBSITE: Our Mother of Perpetual Help Parish has updated its parish website. It
contains information about the Parish, the weekly bulletin and a host of other useful information
and links. Check out the website at www.ourmotherofperpetualhelp.ca.



